
BUCHANANHIGH SCHOOL

SOBER GRAD 2024

Hello friends of the Buchanan Bears!

The Buchanan Sober Graduation Planning Committee is planning the 2024 Sober Graduation
Party and needs your help!

Donations are needed to make this event a success!

This event is put on entirely by the Buchanan High School Parents. Our goal is to provide
Buchanan High School Seniors a safe, alcohol and drug free environment - full of enjoyable
activities, good food, and friends. This year’s Sober Graduation Party will be held at Dave &
Buster’s on June 6, 2024.

This is a fun event to volunteer. We welcome anyone to come check out what it is all about
and how you can help.

Our next planning meeting will be 7:00 pm, Thursday March 7, 2024 at Buchanan High
School in Room #853 (near the student store/front office area).

We hope to see you there!

Sober Grad 2024 Committee

Email lmoneal13@gmail.com for questions.
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